
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 The Planning Commission of the Village of Evendale will conduct a public hearing 

beginning at 6:00 pm on Tuesday, January 16, 2018 in the Council Chambers at Evendale 

Village Municipal Building, 10500 Reading Road.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to 

consider the application for a Condition Use Permit submitted by Todd Allmand, 2951 P.G. 

Graves Lane for as a boat service use, being reviewed as a conditional use under automotive 

service and garages use per Schedule 1248.05 of the Village of Evendale Zoning Code.  Copies 

of all documents related to the public hearing are on file in the Evendale Building Department.  

They may be inspected during normal business hours.  The public is invited to attend and 

comment at the public hearing. 
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